
 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
TOWN OF ALLENSTOWN, NH 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 As part of the cable franchise renewal 
proceedings between the Town of 
Allenstown, NH, and Comcast of Maine/New 
Hampshire, Inc., pursuant to NH RSA 53-
C:3-a, the Town will be holding a public 
hearing on the proposal for renewal of the 
cable television franchise agreement on 
Monday, July 12, 2021 at 6:00 p.m., in 
Allenstown, New Hampshire, at the Town 
Hall, 16 School Street. The proposed cable 
television franchise renewal agreement is 
available for review at the Town Hall at 16 
School Street, Allenstown, NH 03275, 
during normal hours of operation or on the 
town website www.allenstownnh.gov, under 
the calendar of events. 
 
Board of Selectmen, Town of Allenstown, NH 
 

NOTICE 

http://www.allenstownnh.gov/
https://www.allenstownnh.gov/home/events/44346

